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June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We have great pleasure in sharing with you our transition plans, including our Summer School 
2021. 
 
Blackpool transition arrangements will take place on the 1st and 2nd July. The timings at St 
George's will be from 08:40-13:00. Your child will be expected to arrive in their primary school 
uniform. Lunch will be provided for your child unless you prefer your child to have a packed lunch. 
You may send your child with a break time snack if you wish. 
 
As we are having building work over the summer period, we will need to conduct our Summer 
School during the early part of the summer holiday. This will take place on Friday 23rd, Monday 
26th, Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th July between the hours of 08:23-13:00. During this 
week, we will be familiarising your child with how we do things at St George's. We will be 
conducting numerous cognitive ability tests to help us place your child into the correct sets (please 
note that your child cannot revise for these tests so tell them not to worry). We will also be 
providing your child with a knowledge organiser and daily tasks that will last for most of the 
summer holiday. We believe that this will be vital for a great start. 
 
Please fill in the Google Form at the bottom of this letter to help us with our planning and your 
child's catering needs. There is also an opportunity for parents/carers to meet with our primary 
school link during these transition days. Meetings with the primary link are by appointment only and 
must be requested using the google form. 
 
Please note that all of these plans are made inline government restrictions being lifted on the 21st 
June. I will write to you again if our plans have to change to fall in line with any government 
announcement. 
 
Finally, my team and I are really looking forward to meeting your child at the beginning of their St 
George's journey. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

G Warnock 

Mr G Warnock 
Headteacher 
 

Google form link   https://forms.gle/Cg6jGpdUeWFxBWcz8 


